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Greetings fellow Sunset Marina Owners.  My name is Randy Atkins.  My wife Nancy and I are full time Chelan residents as of spring of 2016.  That was made possible following our mutual retirements after 38 yr careers, mine from Boeing Commercial, and Nancy from contract writing for numerous Seattle companies.  We’ve visited and vacationed in Chelan for a long time, and are thrilled to finally call this beautiful place home.
Nancy and I have been boaters in Puget Sound for nearly 40 yrs.  With our three children, boating has been an important part of our family life and enjoyment.  We were very excited to hear about Scott’s vision for a world-class marina on Lake Chelan.  We got on-board early, and have been so impressed with the build quality and the environmental stewardship that has made Scott’s vision a reality.
I have enjoyed serving on the initial Sunset HOA Board for the last 5 mos.  I have seen the progress the marina and clubhouse have made, and I’m thrilled at the prospects for the upcoming summer boating season, and beyond.  This is truly a unique facility and community that has already captured the attention and imagination of many residents and visitors to Chelan.  I think this enthusiasm will skyrocket over the summer.  Our opportunity to make best first impression to our slip owners and the community is now!  
We already have several events on the books.  I believe the slip owners have priority and a huge say in how this facility is utilized to meet everyone’s expectations.  At the same time, we can also be good community neighbors.  It will be the board’s responsibility to ensure active listening and participation with HOA members to ensure there’s a proper balance.  I’ve always been a good listener.  I reach out to the constituents I represent to reach informed decisions.  I’ve served on past HOA boards, including terms as President, so I know what makes a successful HOA from operations to budget planning, resolving issues, and effective communications.  
If given the opportunity, I would look forward to continuing to work with Scott and the board, as well as our new HOA manager to be named soon.  We have important work to do, including establishing sustainable bar and store operations.   Working together, we will ensure a world-class marina facility and responsible boating community on Lake Chelan. 
Thank you!  
Randy Atkins

